
Elder Affairs Committee
June 18 , 2013 Minutes

Call to Order: 6:02

In Attendance: Bonnie Ritvo, Vice Chair Susan Haussler, Flo Silva, Helen Conti, Council Liason Joe 
Green, Sherry Farrell,  Chairman Al Baldasaro, Linda Bates and Secretary Dan Lekas.

Old Business:  April and May minutes approved

Unfinished Business: Progress has been made on the issue of pets in the emergency shelter at the High 
School gym, pets will be allowed in the the locker room area downstairs provided they are in an owner 
supplied cage and all other needs of the pet are provided by the owner.
 The Sanborn Rd site ( hopeful future site for senior housing) has been declared clear but the head of 
Londonderrys highway Dept will follow up to make sure.

New Business: The open Alternate member position was filled by Linda Bates by unanimous vote.
There was a discussion regarding the cart program as well as a discussion concerning help for seniors 
with forclosed homes. More will be brought to the table after the summer break.

There will be no meetings for July, Or August

Next meeting is September 17, at 6:00 in the Sunnycrest room.

Meeting adjourned at 7:18

Respectfully submitted Dan Lekas EAC Secretary


